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Mandatory in person voting would be a great detriment to myself and my entire 

family. I work a normal 9-5 schedule that means taking time off to attend a voting site. 

Mail in voting is not just a convenience, but enables voting for all elections. Similarly 

my elderly parents would not be able to get to a polling place with regularity, but 

because of our mail in voting system they are able to participate in our elections. I am 

greatly concerned about the removal of mail in voting, and strongly believe that it 

needs to be not just an option but the default for all Oregonians. I have been 

impressed by the security measures we already have in place, needing to have my 

signature reverified before when it didn't appear to match up. I have no concerns 

about voter fraud under our current system of vote by mail, and great concerns about 

voter turnout and the availability of voting for all with our system taken away. 


